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Date: November 7, 2008    
 
To:   Alan Craig 
 
C: Bill Ujvari, Matt Cozzoli 
 
From:  Mike Wawszkiewicz 
       
Subject:  Post-Construction BMP Review Comments – ATH-33/50-15.05/11.46 (PID 

#21904) 
 

 

In response to your request to review the subject project with respect to post-construction BMP 

treatment, the following comments are offered: 

 

1. Based on the information provided, this project is in compliance with the post-

construction BMP requirements in L&D Volume 2. 

 

If you have any questions or comments concerning the above, please contact Mike 

Wawszkiewicz at (614)728-4585. 
 


